
Board Mtg Date Item # 

GIB 2.17.21 10D 
Reviewed and approved by Pamela Henning, Assistant Deputy 
Secretary 

Electronically Signed 2/5/21 

Correspondence Memorandum 

Date: January 29, 2021 

To: Group Insurance Board 

From: Lisa Gurley, Board Liaison 
Office of the Secretary 

Subject: Group Insurance Board Correspondence 

This memo is for informational purposes only. No Group Insurance Board (Board) 
action is required. 

The Department of Employee Trust Funds (ETF) occasionally receives correspondence 
on behalf of the Board regarding proposed or recent changes to the State of Wisconsin 
Group Health Insurance Program. 

Since the November 18, 2020, Board meeting, the following communication(s) have 
been submitted for the Board’s consideration: 

1. November 17, 2020 – Email Correspondence - Escrowed Sick Leave and
National Health Care Plan - Peters

2. November 23, 2020 – Email Correspondence - WRS Web Platform and Changes
to Medicare Supplemental Coverage - Roberts

3. December 6, 2020 – Email Correspondence - UnitedHealthCare Billing Concerns
- Young

4. December 9, 2020 – Mail Correspondence - Regulations for ERA/HSA Accounts
- Laatsch

5. December 31, 2020 – Email Correspondence - Allergy Immunotherapy Inclusion
- Wilson

6. January 1, 2021 – Email Correspondence - Health Care Premiums - Bruhn
7. January 21, 2021 – Email Correspondence - Healthier Balance Rebate Program

- Buchholz
8. January 22, 2021 – Email Correspondence – ConnectYourCare Feedback –

Kuisis
9. February 4, 2021 – Mail Correspondence – Concerns of UHC Limiting Hearing

Aid Providers - Drew
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Please note, the first email communication required a response and was received prior 
to the November 18, 2020 Board meeting; however, the letter was included in this group 
of correspondence following a response to the member. 
 
Correspondence for Board consideration is welcome via email to 
BoardFeedback@etf.wi.gov or U.S. postal mail to Department of Employee Trust 
Funds, c/o GIB Liaison, P.O. Box 7931, Madison, WI 53707-7931. 
 
Staff will be at the Board meeting to answer any questions. 

mailto:BoardFeedback@etf.wi.gov

	Correspondence Memorandum

